
11-1-17 

 

The regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board was called to order by President Lori Schmaltz on this 

1
st
 day of November, 2017 at 7:00 pm.  Council members Theresa Hoke, Kim Meckle, Rachel Spear, and 

Karissa Gahner were present. 

 

Minutes of the 10-4-17 meeting were read and approved.  Spear, Meckle.  AIF 

 

Preparation for the community Christmas day, set for December 10
th

, 2017, was discussed and tasks delegated. 

 

The Christmas tree for the city park will be arriving around Thanksgiving.  A date for set up, will be decided 

upon once the tree have arrived. 

 

Plans for the Anamoose-Drake Elementary students to place their ornaments on the city park Christmas tree 

were put in to place. 

 

 

The December meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, November 29
th

, 2017 at 7:00 

pm, in order to complete preparation for the upcoming Park Board events. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned, 8:30 pm upon motion.  Gahner, Hoke AIF  


